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Oregon Flora at OSU is already providing valuable resources for identifying plants 

native to Oregon in order to protect, cultivate and support a healthy ecosystem in the 

state. Our economy depends on botanical resources and the data that Oregon Flora 

provides helps keep those resources strong. Please support this bill.  


